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Office hours:
Monday through Friday 9:00

A.M. to 2:00 P.M.
Email: office@washington-

twp.com
Phone: 419.726.6621

Information can be found on the
website at -

https://washington-
twp.com/events/

Meeting minutes can be found
on our website at -
https://washington-

twp.com/meeting-minutes/

March Anniversaries
Bill Long 22 years 

Tom Yunker 12 years

POLICE

If you see a street light out or on during
the day please contact our Police
department and they will let Edison
know.

Log onto to our website to report a non
emergency incident or to request a house
check.

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#house-check

https://washington-twp.com/police-
department/#police-report

LOW SPEED VEHICLES INSPECTION
PROCESS:

https://washington-twp.com/category/low-
speed-vehicles/

Shoreland Firefighters Association is
planning the Fireworks for Saturday June
25th with a rain date of Sunday June 26th.

PARKS/ROADS

The Shelter House is available to rent.

https://washington-twp.com/shelter-house-
rental/

The dumpster at Shoreland Park is for
township use only.

ZONING

Reminder please do not park cars in your
front yard.

Have a zoning compliant please fill out the
online form.

https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

Zoning code

https://washington-twp.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/10/ZoningResolution
.pdf

FISCAL

You can now find the monthly fund
summaries on the website at:

https://washington-
twp.com/category/financial-updates/

FIRE

Our community needs you !!!
The WTFD is in need of volunteer pay
per call Firefighter/EMT’s.
Become part of the tradition. Email:
wtfd72.info@gmail.com and a member
of our recruitment team will contact you
to discuss opportunities within the
WTFD.

- WTFD Station 72

TRUSTEES
Board meeting are every 2nd and 4th
Tuesday of the month at 6pm at the
Administration office building.


